
 

 

June 2024 

Dear Mr and Mrs Dash 

Translation Bee National Final 
 
We are delighted that Aryan has succeeded in reaching the National Finals and we are very proud of his 
achievement. The finals will be held on Friday 28th June at: 
 
The University of Cambridge  
Faculty of Modern & Medieval Languages and Linguistics 
Sidgwick Site 
Cambridge CB3 9DA 
 
We will travel to Cambridge in Mrs Blakeley’s car (Citroen C4) accompanied by Mrs Brennan and one of Aryan’s 
friends. We will then accompany the students throughout the day and return to Altrincham at approximately 
8.00pm. We will be able to notify you of the time of arrival whilst en route. 
 
Please could you arrange for Aryan to be outside the main school gates at 7.45 am on Friday 28th June for a 
prompt departure.  
 
Aryan should bring a packed lunch for the event, his Translation Bee Toolkit and perhaps some entertainment 
for the journey. 
 
You may additionally wish to provide snacks and a meal/money for the return journey. There is no extra charge 
for this trip. 
 
Application process  

To give your consent for this trip please can you now complete the online Day Trip Application Form by 9am 

on Monday 17th June. 

Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding 
medical, passports, EHIC/GHIC requirements and Covid compliance etc.    

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Frédérique Blakeley 

Languages Department 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/day-trip

